
From:  
Sent: 16 May 2022 20:36 
To: Licensing <Licensing@aberdeencity.gov.uk> 
Subject:  
Ref:AC0238 

 
Hı, 

 
 
 

if music dance and especially alcohol sales are allowed, young 
people will come here and cause a scene and disturb families 

with children who come to the beach. It will create noise and 

environmental pollution. Therefore, it will adversely affect the 
surrounding workplaces. 

  

I request that no permission be granted. 

  

Kind regards 
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